
From: Withers, Simon  
Sent: 15 May 2016 19:06 
To: 'Hazel Philpotts' <burghillparishclerk@gmail.com>; Crockett, Pauline (Cllr) 
<pauline.crockett@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Brace, Carl <cbrace@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: consultation extension request 

 
Dear Hazel, 
 
Carl Brace has picked up this case whilst Steffan Thomas is away. 
 
I acknowledge the extension of time and regard the agreement to meet on site as a positive 
development. 
 
In this context, I am happy to provide an extension of time until 14 June and will get this formalised with 
the applicant in due course. 
 
The website will be updated accordingly so as to enable comments to be received upto 14 June. 
 
Kind regards 

Simon Withers 

Development Manager| Development Management 

Economy, Environment and Corporate Services| Places and Communities 
Personal Contact Details: 

Tel 01432 260612 

@ swithers@herefordshire.gov.uk 
 
 
From: Hazel Philpotts [mailto:burghillparishclerk@gmail.com]  
Sent: 15 May 2016 18:51 
To: Withers, Simon <SWithers@herefordshire.gov.uk>; Crockett, Pauline (Cllr) 
<pauline.crockett@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: consultation extension request 

 

Please could the request below be passed on to whoever is picking up the planning application at 

Burlton Court Farm, Burghill for Steffan Thomas 

thank you  

Burghill PC 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Hazel Philpotts <burghillparishclerk@gmail.com> 

Date: 15 May 2016 at 18:10 

Subject: consultation extension request 

To: steffan.thomas@herefordshire.gov.uk 

Cc: "Crockett, Pauline (Cllr)" <pauline.crockett@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
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Dear Mr Thomas 

 

At Wednesday meeting of Burghill Parish Council the application for an agricultural machinery 

building at Burlton Court Farm (application 160978) was discussed. The applicant and 

neighbours to the site were present and it was agreed that a further meeting on site would be 

beneficial where PC members and neighbours can discuss the proposal and concerns in more 

detail with the applicant and his agent. 

 

I have therefore been asked to request an extension to the deadline for comments to this 

application until after the next PC meeting so the outcome of the site meeting can be discussed 

and a response properly considered.   An extension until 14th June would be appreciated to 

facilitate this further public consultation. 

 

If possible could the planning application webpage also be updated with a revised date for close 

of comments, if this request is approved.  

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

regards 

Hazel Philpotts 

 

--  

Hazel Philpotts 

Clerk to Burghill Parish Council 
The Vineyard, Bowley Lane, Bodenahm, Hereford HR1 3LF  
 

 

 


